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Dear Mr. Trivedi: 

 

We have reviewed your response. We continue to believe that your disclosure is 

insufficient to comply with your disclosure obligations under Rules 14e-2 and 14d-9, Item 

5 of Schedule 14D-9 and Item 1009(a) of Regulation M-A. However, without agreeing 

with your analyses and conclusions, we will not raise additional comment at this time. In 

this regard, we give you no assurance with regard to your compliance with the disclosure 

and dissemination requirements of the federal securities laws. 

 

Please direct any questions to me at (202) 551-3619. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

      /s/ Daniel F. Duchovny 

      Daniel F. Duchovny 

      Special Counsel 

      Office of Mergers and Acquisitions 


